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The Covid Cowboys Ride Again! 
     Well, it’s been awhile since there’s been anything 

to report with the Regulators lately, what with the 

plague and all, but 12 Covid Cowboys risked it and 

came to shoot in June – and what a great shoot it 

was! All of the stages were written by our fallen 

cowboy Hawkeye O’ Riley (see below) and they were 

great ones. The weather got a little warm, but with 

one great posse we were done by 10:45. It was really 

great just to be able to throw lead down range again! 

 

The Covid Cowboys 
Badman Bob and Snapshot Duelin both had a clean 

and smooth shoot, and everyone had a good time. 

 

Our next shoot is schedulled for July 19
th

 – don’t 

miss it! Also, the PRVC is up and running, and their 

next shoot is on July 25
th

. Safe health practices will of 

course be observed at both events. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

SAD NEWS  
 It is with a very heavy heart that we report 

that founding regulator Hawkeye O’Riley (Jim Riley) 

KRR#3 has passed away. Anyone who has been to a 

KRR shoot in the last 25+ years and met him knows 

that he was a friendly, joking, great character. 

Hawkeye contributed much to the club, both 

building it and by his very presence. He will be 

sorely missed. Happy Trails friend. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Heard Round’ The Campfire… 

     So High Cotton and Dustbowl Debbie were 

timing the stages, and when High Cotton asked 

Cotton Candy to tell Dustbowl to “take me after a 

few shooters” Cotton Candy said emphatically, “I will 

not!” … 

And speaking of High Cotton, on stage 4 bay 

4 he told us that shotguns would be holstered – still 

trying to figure out how to do that! 

When you call out for Manny’s Granny she 

may not respond – evidently she answers to 

“Toodles” now, and she’ll fetch you whatever you 

want! Oh Tooooooooodles…! Seriously though, we 

sure do appreciate her taking care of us and keeping 

everyone covid-safe and hydrated during the shoot. 

Here’s a helpful tip from one of our 

Regulators: if you’re at a stage with little shade, stand 

behind Dutch Longhorn – that’s a tall shadow!  

********************* 

 
Dutch Longhorn shows how a Regulator protects 

against Covid-19 
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